
Dear Parents

he George and Mary Kremer tultlori Assistance Grantًا
has been awarded to Holy Family School for the 2٥2٥-
2021 school year.  ً0ا be considered as a possible
candidate to receive this grant, parents must submit a

copy of their Income tax report for 2019. Guidelines
follow the Federal Free and Reduced Lunch Program
financial eligibility. Total income for the household is

considered for eligibility. All Information submitted Is

held In strict confidence. Only those families who are

registered for the coming year will be considered.

If you would like to apply, please submit your
Information as soon as possible and contact Mrs. Pennell
In the school office. This Is an excel lent opportunity for
families who need assistance in tuition reduction. I have

worked with the foundation for many years and have
found their representatives to be considerate, kind, and

supportive o.f Catholic education.

Sincerely,

Margaret Pennell, Principal


